
Newsletter                                                                 Friday 13th October 2017 

Contact us:  
0207 274 7012 

Don’t forget to check out the website: 
www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org 

Children’s blog: 

www.standrewsallstars.org 

TERM DATES  
2017—2018 

 

Autumn Half Term 

Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct 2017 

Last Day of Term  

Tues 19th Dec 2017 – School Closes 
at 1.30pm 

School will be closed 

Fri 1st Dec 2017 

ST ANDREW’S DAY 

Spring Term 2018 

Children return to school on  

Wed 3rd Jan 2018 

Spring Half Term 

Mon12th  – Fri 16th Feb 2018 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 29th Mar 
2018 – School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2018 

Children return to school on  

Tues 17th Apr 2018 

Summer Half Term 

Mon 28th May – Fri 1st Jun 2018 

Last Day of Term – Fri 20th July 2018 
– School Closes at 1.30pm  

School will be closed Monday 7th May 
2018 – BANK HOLIDAY 

 

 

 
Would your child like to sing ‘Victory’ at a special service led by the 

Bishop of Southwark? 
 

If yes, they are welcome to join the Victory Singers at St Andrew’s 
Church this Sunday. 

 

In order to take part, children must attend church in full school         
uniform and be accompanied by a parent for the duration of the      

service. 

Sunday 15 October  
at 11.15am  

 
 

All Parents and Carers welcome. 
 

Tuesday 17th October—Y5 

Wednesday 18th October—Y3  and Y2 

Thursday 19th October—Y1 and YR 

Friday 20th—Y6 and Y4 

From 8.00am  
in the school hall 



 

Thank you for Your 
Kind Generosity 
  
Thank you parents for your 
kind donations to Harvest 
Festival. 
 
All of your offerings were  
donated to the Brixton    
Foodbank. 

Early Years  
 

Maths—Tuesday 17th October—9.00 am 
 

Interactive Learning Diary—Tuesday 31st 

October—9.00 am 

Launch of a New Girl’s Club 

The Girls Friendly Society (GFS) is launching a 
new youth group in the heart of Brixton, open to 

young women aged  10 – 17. 
You’re invited to the launch event on: 

Date: Wednesday 1
st

 November  
from 6pm – 7:30pm 

Venue: Edmundsbury Estate Community 
Hall, 171 Ferndale Rd, Brixton, SW9 8FQ 

 
RVSP to: brixton@girlsfriendlysociety.org.uk  

This will be a chance to meet GFS staff and        
volunteer group leaders. They will provide light     

refreshments, an opportunity to network with local 
youth leaders, service providers, dignitaries and 

even a chance to try out their fun activities. 
 

The youth group will meet Wednesday evenings 
during term time from 5:30pm – 7pm and focus on 

a range of fun activities from arts and crafts,     
getting  active to learning about healthy              

relationships, mental health and wellbeing. 
 

We ask each girl for a weekly £1 donation as 
subs to cover the costs of materials, but if they 
can’t   afford that they will still be able to attend.  

 
Girls Friendly Society has almost 150 years’       

experience in supporting young women develop 
new friendships in a safe,  single-sex environment 
building their  confidence and self-esteem along 

the way. Link to website 

 http://www.girlsfriendlysociety.org.uk/ 

The venue is fully accessible and best reached 
through the large gates on Ferndale Road         

opposite the Duke of Edinburgh pub. 

Parents/Carers 
   

 
In the interest of the safety 
and welfare of all pupils, 
parents and carer’s are 
asked not to enter the 
school building, unless   
accompanied by a member 
of staff. 

 

 

We kindly ask parents dropping   

and collecting children to and from 
school using vehicles, to do so with 

the utmost care and vigilance.  
 

There have been three reported        

incidents where our pupils have 
been endangered by careless     

driving on Lingham Street.         
The police have been notified           

accordingly.  

mailto:brixton@girlsfriendlysociety.org.uk
http://www.girlsfriendlysociety.org.uk/

